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Valentine's Day Party

The students had so much fun during our class Valentine’s Day party last month! Students
played Cupid Says, participated in a heart scavenger hunt around the room, and completed a
heart craft! They also had the opportunity to pass out valentine cards to each other before the

party began.

Bible Letter Week 26



https://missbarkerspreschoolers.weebly.com/3--5-day-bible-letters.html

Letter from Ms. Barker

This week, we will begin our weather/spring unit! Centers will be switched out to include toys
and activities that reflect the current theme. Reinforce these skills at home by talking with your
child about the different kinds of weather, what the weather is like each day, and signs of spring.
You could even go for a walk outside to see what signs of spring you can find together!

Skills we are focusing on this week: letters A through E, numbers 1 through 5, and patterns.

Please remember that enrollment opens up to non-students beginning on March 1st. If you have
not yet completed your enrollment for next school year, please do so as quickly as possible to
secure your child’s spot. If you have any questions or need any assistance, please reach out to
Mrs. Fleming. She would be happy to help you.

Reminders

3/11  No School (Teacher Work Day)
3/14  No School (Records Day)

3/15 Family Education Night (6 PM)
4/9  Boys' Event (Rescheduled)
4/13 Class Easter Party

4/15 Easter Break Begins

4/25 School Resumes

4/27 Spring Parent Teacher Conferences Begin




